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CHIEF JUSTICE KIMBALL ADMINISTERED OATH OF OFFICE TO 

LCLCE OFFICERS AT LSBA ANNUAL MEETING   

  

The Louisiana Center for Law and Civic Education hosted a reception 
for all LSBA Annual Meeting attendees on Thursday, June 11.  Chief 
Justice Catherine Kimball administered the oath of office to LCLCE 
officers, Judge Wendell Manning, Loretta Larsen and John 
Hernandez, III. 
 
Special thanks to Lakeside Toyota for sponsoring this reception.   

PLEASE SUPPORT THE LOUISIANA CENTER FOR LAW AND CIVIC 

EDUCATION ON YOUR LSBA DUES INVOICE!   

Please check off your contribution to the LCLCE on this year's LSBA 
dues notice. Funding cuts have directly affected LCLCE funding. Your 
contributions are vital to the viability of the organization. We are a 
401(c)(3) non-profit organization. 

The LCLCE provides opportunities for lawyers, judges and legislators 
to assist educators improve the quality of law related education in 
Louisiana. It also serves as a link between federal funding and local 
classrooms.  Help us continue to improve Louisiana education with 
your contribution.     

                                                            2009 Contributors.. 

ABA RECOGNIZES LCLCE/LSBA TEACHER OF THE YEAR 

AWARD RECIPIENT  

The Honorable C. Wendell Manning, President of The Louisiana 
Center for  Law and Civic Education announced at the LSBA's 
Annual Meeting that Jamie F. Staub, the recipient of the LCLCE/LSBA 
2009 Outstanding Civics Teacher Award is being recognized by the 
American Bar Association as the recipient of their American Lawyer 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019Pmw_AtkbLkl1-QJtXJ26CCMSp6Wt3z7plvjpw-a8Bu0vVgyrUuv0limNWpPpH1Df5Xcco7UyQU0kYZ_2Z6OLCQ1vtGcLpz58wAJvfTg8jw=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019Pmw_AtkbLkl1-QJtXJ26CCMSp6Wt3z7plvjpw-a8Bu0vVgyrUuv0limNWpPpH1Df5Xcco7UyQU0kYZ_2Z6OLCQ1vtGcLpz58wAJvfTg8jw=
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Auxiliary Law Related Educator of the Year for High School Award.   

Staub is seen here with LSBA 2008-09 President Beth Foote and 
Chief Justice Catherine Kimball shortly after being presented her 
LCLCE/LSBA award last January.  

  
                                          Civics Teacher of the Year Award 

MATTHEW BRANDEBURG RECEIVES CIA AWARD BEFORE THE 

LSBA HOUSE OF DELEGATES IN SAN DESTIN  

 
LCLCE President Judge Wendell Manning presenting the Civics in 
Action Award to Matthew Brandeburg from Caddo Parish Magnet High 
School in Shreveport, Louisiana.The presentation was before the 
LSBA House of Delegates on Friday, June 12, 2009, at the State Bar's 
Annual Meeting. 

 LSBA LAW DAY ART CONTEST WINNERS   

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0019Pmw_AtkbLkl1-QJtXJ26CCMSp6Wt3z7plvjpw-a8Bu0vVgyrUuv0limNWpPpH1Df5Xcco7UyQU0kYZ_2Z6OLAPx3uKvJsvR8UoSQ5wQadRvY-FYIbIgHGJ9dEXETdFgnPCBvvHwyUkNBom1O7Vy153C14GgTtIjFTpmbXEsyMoU_iWiQLO2mpECBmzR-tM5K5eLR5vofAMVt-pK8aKePCMHMJJd6v5iKgfh0ZofKhs=


The three winners of the 2009 Law Day High School Art Contest 
received their awards May 5. The contest was sponsored by the 2008-
09 Leadership LSBA Class. Class members joined the winners, from 
left, class members Cynthia K. Simon and Lauren E. Campisi; John 
McCallum, third place; Christopher Stafford, second place; Jesse 
Haycraft, first place; and Class members Tara G. Richard and 
Maurice C. Ruffin.    

                                                                              Photos 

APPLICATIONS ARE CLOSED FOR THE LCLCE ANNUAL SUMMER 

INSTITUTE FOR SOCIAL STUDIES EDUCATORS   

Acceptance letters have been mailed. Everyone who applied for this 
year's Institute will be contacted regarding their status.  

We regret that there was not enough space for everyone this year.  
We will schedule a district workshop in your area before the end of 
the 2009-10 school year.  

TEACHING POSITIONS! THE LCLCE WILL BE POSTING OPEN 

TEACHING POSITIONS ONLINE  

Do you know of a job opening for a teaching position? Contact the 
LCLCE office if you have a teaching position available and wish to 
have it listed on the LCLCE website. There will be no cost for the 
listing. Call the LCLCE office at 504-619-0134 or email 
peggy.cotogno@lsba.org. 

ATTORNEYS!  

JOB OPPORTUNITIES LISTED HERE...    

The LSBA has a current listing of job oportunities in the legal field. To 
view these opportunities click here. 
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